
Hello everyone,

I'm writing this at the start of the heatwave, so here's a "cool" image for those of us who aren't at a lake! 
I hope you have an opportunity for rest and recuperation over the summer.
We could probably have an animated discussion about whether medicine is a career, a calling, a bit of
both or none of the above. After more than 40 years of Whatever It Is I plan to retire on June 30 2022! 
Sue's News will retire with me. Until then the newsletter will include some thoughts from the last four
decades, along with my real time experience during this final year of practice. 
Plus lots and lots of jokes!

Sue's News       June/July 2021

Joffre     Elyse Dodge 

louisevdurham.com

And don't forget to have art in your life - music, paintings, theatre, dance and sunsets.   
Eric Carle          





THANK YOU to everyone who supported
#CrazySocks4Docs 

Fortunately I also have
a great therapist!
Thank you PFSP.







Hue the Pride Turtle.

Thank you so much for reading,
I'm on vacation in July. 
Sue's News returns in August. 

All good things and much love, 
from Sue 

Just like individuals are the sum of their lived experience, countries must reconcile that same fact.
The past is who we are today, but doesn't need to be all we are tomorrow.

 
Dr Alika Lafontaine
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